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case file no. 2024-16 CUP    APN'561-360-46-00

On Mon, Oct 7, 2024 at 9:19 AM Planning Commission
<PLCPUBcomment@nationalcityca.gov> wrote:

Good morning Felino,

Thank you for your Public Comment. May you clarify what Item number this
comment is for.

Kind regards,
Sarah Esendencia
Executive Secretary
to the Assistant Director of Community Development
City of National City
1243 National City Blvd., National City, CA 91950 
T: 619.336.4227 | sesendencia@nationalcityca.gov 
Website ❘ Facebook ❘ Instagram ❘ Twitter ❘ LinkedIn

From: felino miranda <felinomur1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 9:04 AM
To: Planning Commission <PLCPUBcomment@nationalcityca.gov>
Subject: alcohol

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

consumption of alcohol i am oppose to that there gonna foot and vehicle traffic which led to
more noise and disturbance.. 

Item 6. La Malcriada Birreria 
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